


Hokkaido University and The University of Melbourne are pleased to announce this case study afternoon, part of our 
Joint Workshop series. These events aim to strengthen collaboration between healthcare research, education and 
practice, and deepen understanding between various allied health disciplines of our combined roles in patient care. The 
events are directed to clinicians, researchers, educators, students and those involved in allied health and ageing.


